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Dear Payee, Vendor, or Supplier:

We are pleased to offer Automated Clearing House (ACH) as a payment option for
Battelle accounts payable payments.

If you would like to receive invoice payments via ACH, respond by completing the
attached enrollment form. You may return the form by mail to Pacific Northwest
National Laboratory at PO Box 999, MS J1-24, Richland, WA 99354 or by e-mail to
Grace.Lester@pnl.gov. After receipt, this information will be entered in our vendor
database, which will allow us to make future payments via ACH.

As we strive to move towards a paperless, automated environment, it’s our hope that you
view it mutually beneficial to receive payments electronically.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (509) 371-7538.

Thanks for your consideration,

Accounts Payable Supervisor
Battelle
(509) 371-7538

902 Battelle Boulevard * PO. Box 099 Richland, WA 99352
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